Gregory Metelik
941 Middle Falbrook Road

Singleton NSW 2330

Attention: Planning Services.

Towhom it may concern,

Iam writing in support of the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project (SSD 6612) as

proposed by Daracon Group.

I currently work for Daracon Group and have done so for thelast 9 years. In this time I
have worked on many projects that rely on the quarry for its hard rock materials. I also
know of many projects outside of Daracon that also rely on the materials available from
Martins Creek Quarry.Ibelieve itis one of only 3 hard rock quarries of this kind in the

region.

The closure of this Quarry would greatly impact future infrastructure projects but also

the 800 employees of Daracon.
Ihave not made areportable political donation.

Yours faithfully,

Greg Metelik



